
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNPLATED AND/OR JUNK VEHICLES IN NIMISHILLEN TOWNSHIP 

 
 
There are a number of unplated and/or unsightly junk vehicles in the township.  It is 
important for property owners and residents to have current plates on vehicles and to 
remove or store unsightly inoperable junk vehicles.  Zoning regulations were 
established to protect residents.  Help zoning by keeping your property clear of 
unsightly vehicles.  Offenders will be notified by the township zoning inspector.  If 
vehicle(s) do not have current plates, are not removed and/or stored in a timely 
manner, they will be towed at the property owner’s expense as stated in the 
Nimishillen Township Maintenance Code per section 505.87 of the Ohio Revised 
Code and passed by the Board of Trustees per Res#06-101.  Keep your property free 
of unsightly refuse and debris.  BE NIMISHILLEN TOWNSHIP PROUD! 
 
(For a copy of the Nimishillen Township Property Maintenance code, go to 
www.nimishillentownship.com. and click on Property Maintenance Code on the left side of 
the screen). 
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